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USB CALLS PUBLIC WORKERS TO RALLY AGAINST
NATIONAL STABILITY LAW OF RENZI GOVERNMENT.

, 15/10/2015

 

TOMORROW MANY HUNDREDS OF PUBLIC WORKERS WILL BE IN ROME FROM ALL

OVER THE COUNTRY TO DEMONSTRATE AGAINST NEW ITALIAN STABILITY LAW,

WRITTEN UNDER THE PROMPT OF EUROPEAN UNION.

With this law Renzi Government  introduces the closure of many public enterprises, with the

consequences of thousands of layoffs , cut other billion appropriation for public health to

promote private health, does not provide money for new public collective bargain after six
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year of block , keeping the age of retirement at 67, etc.

 

On Saturday  17th National Council of USB Public Employees will decide for a new general

strike in the public offices all over the country in November.
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